
Bulletin for April 8, 2012 
Open Door Bible Church 

 

 
 

THIS WEEK’S SCHEDULE 
 

Sun.      7:15 am    Prayer Impact (Pastor Jim’s office) 
Wed. 7:00 pm    Women’s Bible Study 
 7:00 pm   TLC (Sr. High) 
Thurs.   6:30 pm   “Peacemaking” Bible Study 
Fri. 6:00 am   Men’s Bible Studies  
Sat.        8:00 am  Men’s Breakfast 
 5:30 pm   Saturday Evening Service 
Sun.       7:15 am   Prayer Impact (Pastor Jim’s office) 
      4:00 pm   Awana  
  

  

     

      *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  * 

 
 BIBLE STUDY OPPORTUNITIES 
Sign up in the lobby for these Bible studies or contact Pastor Jim (262-284-0711) for more information. 
 You Can Tell It! - This 8 week study in personal evangelism will be held Monday evenings at 7:00 pm 

starting April 16.  
 Galatians - A 6-week study on the book of Galatians will be held Tuesday evenings at 7:00 pm starting 

April 17.  
  

CONGREGATIONAL MEETING 
Mark your calendar and plan to attend our next congregational meeting on April 26 at 7 pm. 
 

WELCOME CLASS 
If you are newer at Open Door Bible Church you are urged to attend the Welcome Class that starts 
Sunday, April 29. This 12 week class will introduce you to what Open Door Bible Church is all about – our 
goals, beliefs etc. It’s also a great way to get to know others who are new. The Welcome Class meets 
during the Sunday School and ABF hour (9:30–10:30 am) in Pastor Sid’s office. There is no official sign-
up, but feel free to contact Pastor Sid or Karen in the church office (262-284-0711) to ask questions or 
let us know you are coming. 

  
NURSERY HELP NEEDED 
Willing hearts and hands are needed to serve in the Nursery Sunday mornings especially during SS/ABF 
hour and 2nd service. Sign up in the lobby. Contact Katie Kohn. 

   
——— MEN’S MINISTRY ——— 

  
MEN’S BREAKFAST 
A Men’s Breakfast is scheduled for Saturday, April 14, 8:00 am. The breakfast will include a time for 



sharing and testimonies. Sign up in the lobby or contact Rod Bullis  or Richard Darling. 
  

SOFTBALL SIGNUPS UNDERWAY 
Sign-ups are available now on the back table for the Open Door men's softball teams. The season begins 
the first week of May, with games every Monday night. Our 10-team league is a great place to 
fellowship, meet new people and enjoy competitive games. Practices begin in early April, with details to 
come. Contact Eric Litke with any questions. 
  

——— YOUTH MINISTRY ——— 
  

AWANA 
AWANA Drive for the Military—The ODBC Awana Clubs are collecting the following items to be sent to 
our soldiers overseas: gum, individually wrapped candies like Jolly Ranchers, Life Savers, and Werthers, 
water flavoring packets, and beef jerky. All items will be boxed and sent to Michael Schommer to 
distribute to his fellow soldiers. Please place your donations in the box by the sign up table before April 
22nd. 
  

AWANA Carnival Help Needed—The AWANA clubs will be hosting a carnival on Sunday, May 5th from 3-
5 pm and we are in need of volunteers to run the booths, set-up, and tear down.  If you are able to help 
or want more info, please contact Rachel Krause. 

  
ONE LIFE 
No One Life this Sunday due to Easter. Enjoy your families! 
  

Dates to remember: Parents Night is April 22nd 4:00-5:45 pm and April 29th we invite all incoming 6th 
graders to join us for a sneak preview of what’s ahead for you in the fall. Join us in the youth room 4:00-
5:45 that evening and enjoy special guest speaker Nicky Schulze  as she shares her passion for missions. 
Questions?  Please contact Kim Sells. 
  

Serving Next Week 
April 15 

Greeters – 1st Service - Jean Dees & Sherri Larson 
            2nd Service - Bruce & Darla Dahlbacka 
Welcome Center – 1st Service - Teresa Bullis & Barb Hess 
             2nd Service - Nancy Keirsey & Mary Paegelow 
Ushers – Jim Tubman, Bruce Dahlbacka, Warren Graham, Cory Ferber, Kent Kohn 
Nursery – 1st Service - Laura  Hatfield, & Alex Weiland 
      SS/ABF - Jean Dees, Sue Burmesch, Sasha Lane 
      2nd Service - Ellen Wise, Melanie Smith, Autumn Beutel,  Alex Beutel 
Children’s Church - 3/4 yr olds - Michelle Brouillette & Julene Crankshaw  
             5 yr olds & K’s - Chris Hawkins 
Sunday School Puppeteers — Andy Bretl & Greg Golden 
  
  
Staff Office Hours: 
Pastor Sid – Mon-Wed-Thur-Fri    
Pastor Jim – Mon-Tues-Wed-Fri   



Pastor Seth – Mon-Tues-Wed-Thurs  
Secretary (Karen) – Mon-Wed-Fri (8:00am-2:30pm) 


